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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 072 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 09/05/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 

Under the FOI Act 2000 could I ask if, your hospital routinely and under an admissions protocol 

records whether a patient admitted for inpatient care either as an emergency or electively ever 

served in the UK Armed Forces, ie is a Veteran? 

The Trusts’ Patient Administration System does include a Veteran flag option. However, this 
is not currently used routinely.  
 
 


